
CITY OF WOODBURN 
90 DAY PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Woodburn City Council will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, April 25, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., in the City Hall Council Chambers, 270 Montgomery St., 
Woodburn, OR, regarding the proposed adoption of a transportation system development charges 
(SDC) methodology and fee schedule by the City of Woodburn. If adopted, the proposed local 
transportation SDC methodology will go into effect for all applicable permits applied for on or after 
May 26, 2022. 
 
The proposed transportation SDC methodology will be available for public review on or before 
February 25, 2022 on the City’s website at: https://www.woodburn-or.gov/publicworks/project/city-
woodburn-transportation-system-development-charge-methodology-update or at Woodburn City 
Hall, 270 Montgomery St, Woodburn, OR 97071.  Woodburn City Hall office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Jim Row, Assistant City Administrator at 
jim.row@ci.woodburn.or.us or (503) 982-5265. 
 

Any person wishing to give testimony may do so in person or by representative at the hearing.  
Written testimony can be submitted to the City Recorder on or before the hearing date at 270 
Montgomery St., Woodburn (503)980-6318.   

 
 
Heather Pierson 
City Recorder 
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